
English Learner Subcommittee 

Friday, November 15, 2024 10:00 am - 11:00 am 

Notes: 

-Mrs. Angelina welcomed and addressed the members of the English 
Learners subcommittee. She spoke about the group's Vision and Focus. 

-Mrs. Cárdenas led the election so that the English Learner 
Subcommittee has a chairperson and a secretary. 

Two members were elected, and they were: 

Chairperson Mrs. Norma Gonzalez  

 Secretary Mrs. Jeannette Ramírez  

-Several ideas about learning objectives were proposed. 

It was proposed that the reclassification process for students with 
disabilities be explained, along with their categories (newcomers, long-
term) and policies if they have changed. 

- The members made their recommendations. 
- And it was proposed that they share more information at the next 

meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
-next meeting, January 17, 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



English Learner Subcommittee 
 Friday, January 17, 2025 
9:30 a.m. - 10:30 a.m. 
 
 
 
Ms. Cárdena welcomed us and mentioned that this is our second 
meeting. 
 
The MMED (Multilingual and Multicultural Education Department) 
Support OZice gave a presentation.  
The reclassification process for students with disabilities, LTEL, and 
newcomers involves assessing their progress in English proficiency 
through specific criteria, such as standardized tests, academic 
performance, and teacher recommendations.  
For students with disabilities, accommodations are considered 
based on their IEP. LTELs receive additional support to accelerate 
their learning, while newcomers may have more time to achieve 
fluency before being assessed for reclassification. 
 
 Ideas were shared about learning objectives  
Members shared their ideas.  
And they also made their comments. 
 
 
 
Next Meeting February 14, 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



English Learner Subcommittee  
 Friday, February 14, 2025  
9:30 a.m. - 10:30 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


